
    

  

     

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Our Ref: MGLA090920-3641 
 

 15 September 2020 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 9 June 2020, which the Greater London Authority (GLA) 
received on 8 September 2020 when our correspondence team re-entered City Hall after its 
closure during lockdown. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000.  
 
You requested full details of the budget and costs for the Commission for Diversity in the Public 
Realm, which was announced by the Mayor of London on 9 June – 
https://www.london.gov.uk/press-releases/mayoral/mayor-unveils-commission-to-review-
diversity  
 
You requested information for 2020/21, 2021/22 and 2022/23 as set out in your table copied 
below: 
 

 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
The GLA does not yet hold the information you have requested.  The budget is being 
established.  
 
The budget for the Commission will come from within the GLA’s allocation of the GLA Group 
budget, which does not affect the budget for Transport for London or the Mayor’s Office for 
Policing and Crime. 
 
The GLA’s budget and spending information is published on our website. 
 



 
 

 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA090920-3641. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  




